TUESDAY OPTIMIST CLUB OF RACINE
P.O. Box 1382
Racine, WI 53401

June 1, 2010

Mr. Donnie Snow, Director

Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services
City Hall Annex

800 Center Street

Racine, Wisconsin 53403

Dear Mr. Snow:

Please be advised that the Tuesday Optimist Club of Racine is requesting permission to have
our trailer stationed at Humble Park, as in 2009, to sell food and beverages to the “T” ball
participants and adults. Our participation will start Monday, June 7, 2010. Once again, our
club is honored to co-sponsor the “T* ball program.

Respectfully Submitted,
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Dwight A. Mosby, President
Tuesday Optimist Club of Racine




